
  

     

  

       

   

  

  

  

       

                

               

             

                 

                   

               

                

 

  

 

    

  

1375/21 
Council - December 
13, 2021 
Correspondence 

December 6, 2021 

Mike Jubb: Ward 1 Councilor 

Township of Brock 

1 Cameron Street East, P.O. Box 10 

Cannington, On L0E 1E0 

Ph: 705-432-2355 

Email: mjubb@townshipofbrock.ca 

Dear Mike; 

RE: Thorah Island Funding for Road Maintenance 

We would like to thank you and the Township of Brock for your continued support towards road 

maintenance on Thorah Island. We continue to target road maintenance works approximately every 3 

years by leveraging the funding provided by the Township of Brock. 

We would like to request continued funding for 2022 in the amount of $15,000. Together with funding 

reserves from the last two years, this would provide a total of $45,000 in 2022. We will use this funding 

to try and secure a contractor for 2022 road maintenance following our planned 3-year cycle. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact any of the undersigned. 

Regards, 

Mark-André Simard 

President 

Thorah Island Ratepayers Association 

 


